
Signpost



The Newsletter of the 
Women’s Club of Glen Ridge


Vol. 58 No. 2

December 2017/January 2018


Start	Off	the	Holiday	Season	With	
The	5th	Annual	Evergreen	Centerpiece	Workshop	

December	13th,	2017	at	6:30pm	
Sponsored	by	the	Home	and	Garden	Department	

	
Design	your	very	own	evergreen	centerpiece	to	brighten	your	home	for	the	holidays.	We	gather	

a	wide	assortment	of	greenery	and	finery	for	you	to	choose	from.	
Everyone	goes	home	with	an	arrangement!		

	
We	will	begin	with	a	light	supper	hi@ng	all	the	major	food	groups:		Comfort	food,	Gluten	Free,	
and	Vegetarian.		AHer	a	quick	demonstraKon	on	mechanics	and	materials,	our	dinner	tables	

transform	into	work	spaces	and	the	fun	begins.	Design	coaches	will	circulate	to	help	and	inspire.		
		
Please	bring	one	large	(approx.	8	-	12”	diameter)	container	or	two	small	containers	(approx.	4	–	
6”	diameter.)	They	can	be	made	of	any	material.	Also	fish	out	a	plasKc	liner	from	your	recycling	
bin	that	fits	snugly	in	your	container(s.)	
		
Ticket	Price:	$35.00/Members	
$50.00/Non-members.	
		
This	is	a	popular	event	with	a	select	amount	of	seats.	
Don’t	Delay!		Make	your	reserva;on	now!		

Please	RSVP	by	December	6th.		
To	make	your	reserva;on,	log	onto	
www.womensclubglenridge.com,	

send	an	email	to	
womensclubgr@juno.com		
or	call	the	Club	office	at	

973-748-5459.		
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Thanksgiving	GreeKngs!	The	fall	and	winter	holidays	are	upon	us!		
		
Since	childhood,	we've	been	taught	that	it’s	nice	to	share...and	this	age-old	lesson	is	an	
integral	part	of	our	mission	here	at	the	Women’s	Club.	The	spirit	of	the	season	offers	us	
many	opportuniKes	to	share	our	resources	with	the	larger	community.	Here	is	what	the	
Community	Service	Department	has	already	been	up	to	this	fall:		
		
Thanksgiving	Baskets	–	We	are	collaboraKng	with	Bloomfield	Social	Services	to	prepare	
Thanksgiving	baskets	for	families	in	need.	GiH	cards	to	Target	and	ShopRite	are	both	
available	for	purchase	to	help	seed	these	baskets.		
		
Toy	Drive	–	Winona’s	House	Holiday	Magic	program	will	be	the	recipient	of	this	season’s	
toy	drive.	Your	donaKon	of	a	new,	unwrapped	toy	can	be	brought	to	the	club	from	now	
through	December	7.	
		
Coat	Drive	-	4CS	of	Passaic	County	will	be	the	recipient	of	our	coat	drive	efforts.	New	
children’s	coats	(newborn	–	18	years)	are	being	collected.	Cash	donaKons	may	also	be	
made	for	the	purchase	of	new	coats.	
		
I	hope	you	will	be	inspired	this	holiday	season	to	share	your	blessings	with	our	
community	by	donaKng	to	one	or	all	of	these	worthy	causes.	You	will	find	complete	
details	in	the	Community	Service	arKcle	in	this	newsleier	as	well	as	on	our	website.	We	
hope	that	this	season	of	love	and	giving	will	nourish	and	sustain	us	all!	
		
And	remember,	sharing	doesn't	have	to	take	place	outside	our	doors.	The	heart	of	our	
club	is	the	opportuniKes	we	have	to	share	our	lives	with	one	another	each	Kme	we	
come	together	at	our	monthly	meeKngs,	book	groups,	classes,	and	social	gatherings.	
Check	out	the	calendar	in	this	issue	and	plan	your	next	ouKng	to	share	with	your	friends,	
both	old	and	new!	
		
Happy	Holidays	and	remember	to…	
		
Connect,	Share,	Celebrate!	
		
Warm	regards,	
	
Jill	

President’s	Post	
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Home	for	the	Holidays:	
A	FesNval	of	Food	and	Song	

Tuesday,	December	19th,	10:00	am	
Williamsburg	Room	

		
Please	join	your	friends	old	and	new	to	share	a	lovely	meal	of	brunch	favorites,		
followed	by	a	musical	offering	by	award	winning	mezzo	soprano,	Diane	Schaming.		
Diane,	Glen	Ridge	resident	and	one	of	our	new	members,	will	be	performing	a		
delighlul	program	of	opera	arias,	English	art	song,	cabaret	music,	and	some		
seasonal	favorites	to	put	us	in	the	holiday	spirit.	A	naKve	of	Bernardsville,	NJ,	Diane	earned	a	
Bachelor’s	Degree	in	Music	EducaKon	from	Syracuse	University,	and	a	Master’s	Degree	in	Voice	from	
Peabody	Conservatory.	Diane	has	performed	in	opera	producKons	and	as	a	recitalist	on	both	sides	of	
the	AtlanKc.	The	perfect	opportunity	to	put	your	to-do	list	on	hold	and	enjoy	the	renewing	effect	of	a	
nourishing	meal,	beauKful	music,	and	a	morning	with	friends.	Hope	to	see	you	there!	
		
Members	$15	
Non-Members	$30	
RSVP	by	December	15th	
www.womensclubglenridge.com	
womensclubgr@juno.com	
973-748-5459	

Drama Department Monthly Meeting and Luncheon 
Tuesday, January 9th  
Luncheon at 12:00pm; Program at 1:00pm 
 

 Do you know what a Broadway production Stage Manager’s job is? The Drama 
Department is delighted to welcome Glen Ridge resident and Production Stage Manager of 
21 Broadway shows, Peter Hanson to our January luncheon. Peter will discuss the 
responsibilities of taking a Broadway show from pre-production, through the first rehearsal, 
to opening night and beyond. He will regale us with a few tales of the many stars he has 
worked with from Jerry Lewis in Damn Yankees, to Audra McDonald in 110 In the Shade, 
from Nathan Lane and John Goodman in Waiting for Godot to Barbara Cook in Sondheim on 
Sondheim, and many more.  Peter is currently working on the Broadway production of 
Beautiful, The Carole King Musical.  Adding to our afternoon festivities, we will have a guest 
singer-songwriter who will entertain us with a few Carole King tunes. We will be raffling off 
two tickets to Beautiful, The Carole King Musical including a backstage tour given by Peter 
after the performance. 
  
RSVP by January 5th 
Luncheon and Program: Members $15; Non-Members $25 
Program Only: Members Free; Non-Members $15 
www.womensclubglenridge.com 
womensclubgr@juno.com 
973-748-5459 
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Mark your calendars!

The 2018 House Tour will be on 

Sunday, May 6th!
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The Community Service Department is about . . . �
�

. . . Giving Thanks for the generous community support which helps �
local families in need through Bloomfield Social Services. For �
Thanksgiving we continue to sell Shop Rite and Target gift cards �
through Glen Ridge Benefits to fill baskets with food and necessities!  �
Please contact bethege@comcast.net if you would like to make a donation by 
purchasing Shoprite or Target gift cards. We will have updates soon on our Virtual 
Food Drive on the Club’s website. For more information please contact 
sharonharms@comcast.net. �
. . . Spreading Joy as we support Wynona’s House Holiday Magic Program which 

   provides toys for children who are the victims of sexual and  
   physical abuse. The Toy Drive kicked off November 7th and will 
   run until December 7th.  Please bring new, unwrapped toys  
   appropriate for children ages 0-17 years old to the Women’s 
   Club. There will be a collection box in the lobby. �

. . . Providing Warmth during the cold, winter months. We are having a Coat Drive 
for 4CS of Passaic County running November 7th until December 20th.  Our 
committee’s own Anita Agarwal is an Operation Manager at �
4CS. She and Barbara Weston will oversee the collection �
and distribution. We are collecting new children’s winter coats �
(sizes newborn – 18 years of age.) We will also accept cash �
donations to purchase coats on your behalf. All donations are �
tax deductible. Please contact anitaagarwal2000@hotmail.com if you have any 
questions regarding this program.  (We are accepting gently used coats for the 
Human Needs Food Pantry at this time, as well.) �
�

The community Service Department will be hosting the monthly luncheon on 
Tuesday, February 6th. Watch the Club’s web site and future editions of Signpost for 
more information. �
�
Last, but never least, we are ever so grateful to the members of our Guardian List 
for their ongoing support of our numerous projects. If you wish to join the Guardians 
of Community Service, kindly contact Elizabeth in the office and ask to be added to 
our Guardians List. You can now find us on Facebook at Women’s Club of Glen 
Ridge- Community Service Department.

With Gratitude!
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	Please	join	us	in	wishing	the	Club’s	web	designer		
and	administrator	extraordinaire,	Meredith	BarrenKne,		
a	most	hearlelt,	“Thank	you!”		

	Thanks	to	her,	we	now	have	a	fresh	contemporary		
presence	online.	Meredith	spent	many	hours	updaKng	our	old	site,	with	
extra	aienKon	paid	to	the	complex	task	of	assuring	full	funcKonality	on	
mobile	devices.		Sincere	thanks	to	Meredith	for	the	many	volunteer	hours	
spent	on	this	massive	project.		

	A	special	shout-out,	also,	to	Rental	Chair,	Laura	Merriman,	for	her	
collaboraKon	with	Meredith	to	update	our	rental	pages	--	showcasing	our	
beauKful	clubhouse	to	its	very	best	advantage!	

	Please	take	a	moment	to	visit	our	new	site	at	
www.womensclubglenridge.com	.		We	know	you	will	be	wowed!	
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Community Holiday Sing-Along
Sunday, December 17th 

5:00pm
	

Come	enjoy	this	annual	holiday	event,	jointly	sponsored	
by	the	Women’s	Club	and	the	Glen	Ridge	

CongregaKonal	Church.		Tom	Mustachio,	GRCC	music	
director	and	musician	extraordinaire,	will	host	a	two-

hour	sing-along	of	all	your	holiday	favorites,	from	
tradiKonal	carols	to	the	popular	songs	of	the	yuleKde	

season.		A	light	supper	and	soH	drinks	will	be	provided.		
You	are	welcome	to	bring	your	favorite	adult	beverage	
to	enjoy	during	the	fesKviKes!		Admission	is	$10	adults,	

$5	under	12.		BYOB		
	

You	can	pay	at	the	door,	but	please	RSVP	so	we	know	
how	many	people	to	expect.	

	
www.womensclubglenridge.com	

womensclubgr@juno.com	
973-748-5459	
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Get your party dress 
ready and save the 

date! 
The Annual Favorite 
Doll Tea is Sunday, 
March 18th, 2018. 
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Enrich Your membership! 
 
Take your membership to the next level!!  Interested volunteers are needed to serve on 
the variety of departments and committees that keep our Club active. If you are interested 
in, or have expertise in decorating, gardening, accounting/bookkeeping, fundraising/event 
planning, literature, drama, etc., let us know by informing Elizabeth Shaw, Office Manager 
via e-mail at womensclubgr@juno.com or by calling 973-748-5459. Take advantage of this 
opportunity for the camaraderie of work on a shared goal.  Make new friends – expand 
your horizons! 
 
We look forward to your  
involvement and support. 
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Religions and Spirituality 
  
As autumn slips into winter,  
It is a time to pursue personal health and wellness.   
  
Some folks watch brightly colored leaves flutter to the ground, 
Other folks focus on the beauty of bare-branched trees.   
  
Some folks tone and strengthen muscles,  
Other folks mindfully meditate on positions and words. 
  
Some folks engage in activities with acquaintances, 
Other folks prefer solitary walks and reading. 
  

 The Department of Religions and Spirituality is considering a name change 
that will be more inclusive of the spirituality, health, and wellness of our members. It 
is our sincere wish to better represent the many facets of women in all stages of 
life. We hope that the activities of our members and friends will mirror the diversity 
of the world as each of us searches for what is most meaningful. Watch for 
upcoming events and opportunities to share this journey with us. 
 
Janet Spoerl 
Chair, Religions and Spirituality Department 
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The Family Department Presents
Story Time and Cocoa with Santa

December 16th,
11:00am – 2:30pm

Please join the Family Department in welcoming Santa to the 
Women's Club! 

This year we will have a hot cocoa bar, a make your own ornament 
station, you can decorate a plate for Santa's cookies, and concoct the 
perfect snack for Santa's reindeer. Sit down for pictures with our real 
beard Santa. You will get a retouched digital photo emailed to you from 
our professional photographer and a Polaroid to take home that day. No 
need to wait in line for Santa this year. When you purchase a ticket you 
will be given a number. Enjoy the festivities while you wait for your 
number to be called. Finally, don't miss a special holiday concert starring 
Music with Molly from 1:00 -1:30pm. We hope you can join us for this 
magical event.

Pricing for a picture with Santa is $25/members, $35/non-members.
Please RSVP so we know how many to expect.

www.womensclubglenridge.com
womensclubgr@juno.com
973-748-5459

Our Newest Members: �
Kim Anwar    Marina Miller�
Jennifer Ashkinaze  Polly Murphy�
Margot Baugher   Lucia Peyser �
Leigh Brodman   Allison Tucker�
Davina Etwaru   Becka Vigorito�
Victoria Hilario   Kathleen Weissenberger �
Sara Loubriel   Nadine Pappas Wilkes �
Amy Miller�



The Ways and Means Department is Busy! 
 
The Annual Favorite Doll Tea is Sunday, March 18th, 2018 from 3:00-5:00pm. 
Treat your child and a favorite doll to a special afternoon at a 
Traditional High Tea.  Enjoy an array of finger sandwiches, petit fours,  
steaming pots of tea, and refreshing lemonade.  Visit boutiques 
offering doll clothes, jewelry, and small toys and take a chance to win  
one of a number of fabulous raffle prizes. Registration for the Favorite  
Doll Tea will open in February and tickets must be purchased in advance.  
 

 The 2018 House Tour is Sunday, May 6th. Plans are well underway. The tour will 
  showcase a variety of exceptionally beautiful homes followed by a  
  reception at the Clubhouse. The tour is self-guided and open to anyone  
  ages 14 and older. More information will follow in 2018 on the Club’s  
  website and in the next edition of Signpost. As a reminder, club members 
  will be asked to provide at least one hour of time to serve as docents in the 
  homes.  
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Save the Date!
The Community Service Department is hosting the 

February 6th, 2018 monthly meeting!
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An	Update	From	the	Grounds	CommiSee:	
	The	Women’s	Club	of	Glen	Ridge	has	had	several	

	major	improvements	to	our	grounds	over	the	past	year.		
Two	major	projects	were	the	painKng	of	the	side	fence	and		
resurfacing	of	the	enKre	driveway.	The	back	garden	has	also		
had	landscape	work.	A	low	visibility	fence	was	put	up	to	prevent	traffic	across	the	back	lawn.	The	
area	along	this	edge	was	landscaped	including	the	planKng	of	several	hostas	and	reseeding	of	the	
grass	edge.	We	would	like	to	thank	the	Girls’	Club	volunteers	for	once	again	volunteering	their	
Kme	this	fall.	They	came	out	for	two	weekends	to	help	weed,	paint	the	back	railing,	work	on	
general	cleanup	of	grounds,	and	conKnue	with	our	annual	planKng	of	bulbs.	

	We	will	be	organizing	a	Spring	cleanup	–	date	and	Kme	to	be	determined.		We	appreciate	
your	support.	

	The	Grounds	Commiiee	wishes	all	a	safe	winter	and	all	the	best	for	the	coming	New	Year.		
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Stay Connected With the Women’s Club!



Online:  www.Womensclubglenridge.com



Facebook:  www.Facebook.com/WomensClubGlenRidge

Members Only Facebook Page:  www.Facebook.com/WCGRMembers



Email:  womensclubgr@juno.com  Phone:  973-748-5459
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Classics	Book	Group	
The	Classics	Book	Group	meets	on	the	3rd	
Wednesday	of	each	month	at	8:00pm.	Books	are	
selected	by	consensus	two	months	prior	to	their	
discussion	meeKng.	From	Homer	to	Hawthorne,	
Kipling	to	Conrad,	and	Melville	to	Marquez,	we	
are	a	fun	and	lively	group.	For	more	informaKon,	
contact	Barbara	Kalemkerian,	
bparker1539@msn.com.	Upcoming	dates	and	
Ktles	are:	
1/17/18	-	TBD	
2/21/18	-	TBD	
	
	
	
	

NovelKes	Book	Group	
NovelKes	Book	Group	was	created	as	a	book	
group	for	busy	women.	Our	book	choices	are	
collecKvely	chosen	and	voted	on	by	our	
aiendees.	We	meet	Wednesday	evenings	at	
8:00pm	approx.	every	6-8	weeks.	For	more	
informaKon,	contact	Ingrid	Kozlowski,	
ingridkozlowski@gmail.com.	Upcoming	dates	
and	Ktles	are:	
11/29/17	–	Hourglass:	Time,	Memory,	Marriage	

	 	by	Dani	Shapiro	
1/3/18	-	TBD	
2/28/18	-	TBD	

   Yoga classes are every Wednesday 
   from 9:30am – 10:45am. (Unless 

otherwise noted on the calendar.) 
All levels welcome! Please bring your own mat. 
  
Members – $80 for 8 sessions 
Non-Members - $100 for 8 sessions 
Drop-In Rate - $16/Class 
 
You may call the office with 
any questions. 973-748-5459 

The Mindfulness Meditation class 
was very popular! !

Be on the lookout for information 
about an additional class. !
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	 	Since	the	beginning	of	the	school	year,	the	Girls’	Club	has	been	busy!	In	the	wake	of	
	 	 	the	devastaKng	hurricanes	in	August	and	September,	Girls’	Club	rep	Lily	 	
	 	 	Kinley	and	her	mom,	advisor	Tami	Kinley,	coordinated	the	Club’s	town-wide	
	 	 	drive	for	clothing	and	cereal	for	storm	vicKms.	We	shipped	175	cereal	boxes	
	 	 	to	the	Houston	Food	Bank	and	over	200	pounds	of	clothing	to	Trusted	World	
	 	 	for	those	who	were	displaced	by	Hurricane	Harvey.		
	On	September	24th,	we	held	our	first	General	Membership	meeKng.	We	

	collected	yet	more	cereal	and	were	able	to	send	another	75	boxes	to	Puerto	Rico	for		
vicKms	of	Hurricane	Maria.	In	addiKon,	the	girls	donated	dog	treats	and	made	over		
150	doggie	goodie	bags	to	be	sent	to	dogs	who	have	been	affected	by	the	hurricanes		
and	who	are	being	taken	in	and	cared	for	in	our	local	animal	shelters.	The	goodie		
bags	were	delivered	to	the	Mt.	Pleasant	Animal	Shelter,	which	was	expecKng	a	planeload	of	
puppies	on	that	day!	

	Throughout	September	and	October,	Girls’	Club	members	could	be	seen	helping	all	over	
town	--	we	volunteered	at	Linden	Avenue	School’s	and	Forest	Avenue	School’s	back	to	school	
events,	as	well	as	many	Halloween	fesKviKes,	such	as	the	Harvest	FesKval	and	the	Pumpkin	Walk	
at	Linden	and	the	Forest	FesKval	of	Jack	O’Lanterns.	We	also	helped	with	the	Middletown	
Halloween	Party	and,	for	the	first	Kme,	helped	with	childcare	at	the	Home	and	School	meeKngs	at	
Linden.	

	Because	the	weather	has	been	so	nice,	we	have	had	the	opportuniKes	to	do	a	lot	of	service	
events	outside.	Many	girls	helped	with	the	Freeman	Gardens	pumpkin	sale	and	worked	the	snack	
stand	at	the	GRAA	football	games.	We	are	helping	a	lot	with	fall	gardening	around	the	Club	house.	
We	have	been	working	with	Sue	Cali	on	maintenance	and	cleanup	of	the	grounds.	We’ve	also	
worked	on	the	grounds	of	the	Montclair	Art	Museum.	In	addiKon	to	this,	we	raised	almost	$1,000	
washing	cars	and	will	be	donaKng	the	money	to	support	local	chariKes,	and	a	porKon	went	to	
ManiCURE	Night	to	support	our	fight	against	breast	cancer.		

	Our	biggest	event	of	the	past	two	months	was,	of	course,	ManiCURE	Night.		
ManiCURE	Night	is	one	of	our	favorite	tradiKons,	where	we	paint	the	nails	of	the	younger		
girls	in	our	community,	do	their	makeup,	give	them	hair	extensions,	have	raffle	baskets,		
and	have	various	carnival	games	to	play.	We	are	very	pleased	to	announce	that	we	will	be	
donaKng	$6,500	to	the	Connie	Dwyer	Breast	Center	in	Newark!	A	big	‘Thank	you’	to	the		
Women’s	Club	for	supporKng	this	event	in	so	many	ways!	Special	thanks	to	chair		
Carolyn	Twitchell	and	advisors	Annie	Bayne	and	Lyn	Vaux	for	creaKng	lots	of	new	games	and	
acKviKes.	ManiCURE	Night	was	a	huge	success!	

	StarKng	in	early	October,	we	fundraised	in	lots	of	different	ways,	like	at	football	games	and	
with	popsicle	sales	at	Ridgewood	Avenue	School.	We	also	raised	$2,800	with	our	annual	coin	drive	
with	the	Boiling	Springs	Bank.	We	thank	the	Women’s	Club	for	helping	with	our	“Flock	Together	for	
the	Fight”	program,	which	is	where	you	can	purchase	a	flamingo	in	honor	of	someone	affected	by	
breast	cancer.	The	flamingoes	are	then	placed	on	the	front	lawn	of	the	Women’s	Club	to	show	
solidarity	in	the	fight	against	breast	cancer.	

	Coming	up	soon	we	have	the	semi-annual	Breakfast	Run,	where	we	travel	to	New	York	City	
early	one	Saturday	morning	with	hot	breakfast,	bagged	lunches,	and	donaKons	of	clothing	and	
toiletries	for	the	homeless.	The	girls	are	looking	forward	to	the	annual	Candy	Cane	dance,	which	is	
December	9th.	We	are	also	excited	to	contribute	to	the	Wynona’s	House	toy	drive	in	the	upcoming	
months	of	November	and	December.		

Respeclully	Submiied	-	Kate	Reynolds,	Corresponding	Secretary	
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Sponsored by the Family Department, Music with Molly is interactive classes 
that help children develop a love of music at an early age. They are also a great way 
to spend time with your little one out of the house.



Classes are held on Mondays and are divided into two sessions: 



Session 1: 1 - 4 year olds, 10:30 - 11:15am


Session 2: Newborn – 12 months, 11:30am – 12:15pm 




Six week sessions cost:



Member: $65/6 weeks; Sibling Rate: $30/6 weeks


Non-members: $90/6 weeks; Sibling Rate: $36


(Drop-in rates are available.)




Visit the Club’s web site at www.womensclubglenridge.com to register 


and for more information. Class size is limited.


Members	of	the	Girls’	Club	with	just	a	portion	of	
the	donations	they	collected	for	Hurricane	
Harvey	relief	funds.	

	
It’s	never	too	early	to	plan	your	submission	for	
Signpost.	These	are	the	proposed	submission	
dates	for	the	2017-18	year.	
	
Remaining	Signpost 	 	 	Deadline	for	
Issues	for	2017-2018 	 	 	Submissions	
February/March 	 	 	Jan.	3rd		
April/May/June 	 	 	March	1st		
	

Henry Chapman 
Night is Friday, 
March 2nd, 2018.

Stay tuned for 
more 

information! 
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Thank	You	to	Our	Sponsors	
For	Your	Support!	

How do you prefer to read the Signpost? 
Did you know you have a choice? 

 
   If you prefer to read the Signpost online and do not wish to receive a paper copy in the 

mail, please notify Elizabeth in the office. womensclubgr@juno.com or 9730748-5459 
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Dec	2017/Jan	2018	
15	



Women’s	Club	of	Glen	Ridge	

219	Ridgewood	Avenue	

Glen	Ridge,	NJ	07028	

		

NON-PROFIT	ORG.	
U.S.	POSTAGE	

PAID	
Newark,	NJ	

Permit	No.	7065	


